
AMERICAN AIRLINES 
CA8 L ( ADDRESS AMAIR 

100 EAST 42nd STREET • NEW YORK 17, NEW YORK • MURRAY Hill 3-9000 

May 10, 1950 

Mr . Amon Carter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth 
Texas 

Dear Mr . Carter: 

In Mr . Jacob ' s absence I am sending you this 
note to remind you that we have not as yet 
received your proxy for the annual stockholders 
meeting to be held next Tuesday, May 16. 

We have also not received the proxies for Mr . 
Amon Carter Jr . and Mr . Sid W. Richardson . In 
order that we may have as good a representation 
as possible, I am enclosing three duplicate 
proxies. Would you please execute your own and 
return in the enclosed envelope , and forward 
those for your son and Mr . Richardson to them 
for their prompt handling . 

I deeply appreciate your cooperation. 

Enclosures 
Air Mail 
Special Delivery 

Very 

A. A. Pa adis 
Assistant Secretary 


